August 8, 1966

Mr. Richard Hanna
Attorney at lLaw

156 Main Street
Danbury, Connecticut

Dear Mr. Hannag

I enclose rough sketch of the Dlhy ﬁroporty.
also copy of letter I sent to Mrs. Littlefield for her strip
seems to cut through the Dlh§ property.

Mrs. Dlhy seems to indicate she will not
sell to the town or anyone else.

Let me have your reactions and return my
sketch, please.

We would now try to acquire the land for our
land bank with a site for a municipal golf course in view.

Very truly yours,

Leo ¥. Carroll
First Selectman



